
Call for Papers for the Program of the 
Section on Legislation & Law of the Political Process 

At the 2018 AALS Annual Meeting 
 

 The Section on Legislation and Law of the Political Process is pleased to announce 

a Call for Papers from which one to two presenters will be selected for the section’s 

program to be held during the AALS 2018 Annual Meeting in San Diego on 
Congressional Procedure, Politics, and Power. 
 
Submission Requirements 

 In a time of a polarized politics, congressional procedure has become ever more 

important and contested, often shaping policy outcomes on a fundamental level. This 

panel will examine recent developments and dynamics in the legislative process. 

Submissions should be drafts of law review quality articles on that topic. Although there 

are no specific length requirements, drafts should be in the range of thirty (30) to sixty 

(60) pages. 

 

Submission Process 

 Papers should be submitted electronically to Professor Rebecca Kysar at 

rebecca.kysar@brooklaw.edu by Friday, August 25, 2017.  Submissions will be 

reviewed by members of the Executive Committee of the Section. The authors of the 

papers selected will be notified by mid-September. 

 
Inquiries or Questions 

 Any inquiries about the Call for Papers should be submitted to Rebecca Kysar, 

chair of the section, at Brooklyn Law School, rebecca.kysar@brooklaw.edu, (718)780-

7545.  
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